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The Honorable Jena Griswold
Colorado Secretary of State
1700 Broadway

Denver, CO 80290

RE: Correction Request Tracking Nos. 2020-00003
Dear Secretary of State Griswold:

On September 25, 2019, the Colorado Department of Public Health and
Environment (“*CDPHE”) submitted SOS Tracking No. 2019-00554, Proposed
Amendments to 6 CCR 1007-1, Part 6, X-ray imaging in the healing arts, Part 2,
Registration of radiation machines, facilities and services, and Part 12, Fees for
radiation control services. At the rulemaking hearing on November 20, 2019, the
board adopted the proposed rule.

It has come to CDPHE’s attention that the proposed rule contains an error in
two locations—both errors concern internal cross-references. The errors occurred
because CDPHE originally proposed to strike rule 2.6.1.3, but 2.6.1.3 was
ultimately retained. Though retained, the conforming amendments to honor the
renumbering of the 2.6.1 series did not consistently occur, i.e. 2.6.1.4 and Appendix
2D.2 were not updated. The Board voted to retain provision 2.6.1.3 and thus, it is
appropriate to correct the cross reference to identify the correct numbers. The cross-
reference at 2.6.1.4 and Appendix 2D.2 are informational only, but the incorrect
cross-references could create confusion. The corrections should be as follows:

e The opening clause of the adopted rule 2.6.1.4 reads, “For any
radiographic x-ray system used on a living human (consistent with 2.6.1.2,
and 2.6.1.4 through 2.6.1.13),” but it should read, “For any radiographic x-
ray system used on a living human (consistent with 2.6.1.2, 2.6.1.3 and
2.6.1.5 through 2.6.1.14)”; and

e Appendix 2D.2 reads, “Is certified by the Department as a State of
Colorado-registered limited scope operator, to conduct only those
radiographic examinations specified in Section 2.6.1.3 and having
satisfactorily completed:” but it should read, “Is certified by the
Department as a State of Colorado-registered limited scope operator, to
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conduct only those radiographic examinations specified in Section 2.6.1.4
and having satisfactorily completed.”

On January 6, 2020, CDPHE requested an administrative change to SOS
Tracking No. 2019-00554 in order to correct the errors designated above. A
corrected version has been submitted.

This correction is technical and non-substantive in nature and is submitted to
you for publishing in the C.C.R. pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II) of the State
Administrative Procedure Act.

Please contact me at 720-508-6145 if you require further information. Thank
you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

FOR THE ATTOQRNEY GENERAL

J MER L. WEAVER

First Assistant Attorney General
State Services Section

Health Care Unit

Telephone: 720-508-6145
Email: jennifer.weaver@coag.gov



